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IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES UPDATE 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
The Southwest Airlines phone banking has been completed and we are currently in the process of compiling all the information we 
received. Once the data is analyzed, we will contact the mediator to establish dates to continue negotiations. 
 
Your General Chairs have continued to visit their respective assigned stations, meeting with the membership and Southwest Airlines 
leadership, and continuing to address all issues and concerns.  
 
A meeting with Southwest Airlines leadership was held last week at company headquarters in Dallas, Texas. The issues discussed 
included Customer Support & Services (CS&S) union representation globally, staffing, Mandatory Overtime (MOT), Rest Rule and 
other concerns throughout the Southwest Airlines system. A follow-up meeting will be scheduled soon.  
 
We are committed to serving our membership and appreciate your continued support. With best wishes we remain 

 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
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John M. Coveny, Jr. 
President-Directing General Chair 
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Oralia Beecher 
General Chair 
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April Butler 

General Chair 
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Kenny Champagne 

General Chair 
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Lorraine Fraser 
General Chair 
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Carrie Lessley 
General Chair 
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cc: R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 
 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 
 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator 

T. Blevins, Special Assistant to the International President 
          DL 142 Trusteeship Deputy 
 G. Simmons, Grand Lodge Representative 
 DL 142 Executive Board  

 

 
POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


